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As Chicagoland begins to open in phases, 
executive order, we want to take a moment to make you aware of the current policies and 
procedures at Partners Wealth Management. 

The health and safety of our clients and employees remains our highest priority.  To that end, 
our physical, Naperville office will remain closed, and we will continue to serve our clients 
virtually through July 5th. Our virtual meetings have been met with great success and we feel 
this extra precautionary time will best serve everyone. 

It is more important than ever to have a plan in place that can guide you through your short- 
and long-term goals. As always, we are here for all your wealth management needs and are 
happy to meet with you virtually, as well as via phone or email.  Please do not hesitate to 
contact us at 630.778.8088 or info@partnerswealth.com with any questions or to request a 
virtual meeting. 

We will continue to monitor the current situation and adhere to the recommendations of the 
Illinois Department of Public Health (IDPH), the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
(CDC), the World Health Organization (WHO), and additional local and government health 
organizations. 

We remain committed to serving you  as your advocate, your trusted resource, and your 
partner. Our continued best wishes for the health, safety, and wellbeing of you and your 
families.  

 

-Partners Wealth Management 


